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School Board Action 
The school board appreciates all the hard work our families and staff are doing              
during this time of distance learning. They understand it has been a huge             
challenge for everyone, and yet we are all pulling together for God's glory and              
our good. At last night's emergency meeting, the school board took action            
regarding tuition payments during this unprecedented time of students learning          
from home. You will receive a letter from the board attached to your tuition              
statement via email sometime today. Be sure to read the letter. It has some very               
good news.  
 
New Bin for Returning Schoolwork 
We have a new method for drop off of returning schoolwork. All grades can go in                
the same bin which you will find on the table to your right as you come thru the                  
doors. Thank you! Returning red this week and picking up green! You are all the               
best and so patient with us as we make adjustments! 
 
Lost and Found 
On Friday we will have our lost and found items out front under the awning if you 
want to take a look and claim anything that may be your child’s. 
 
Desks 
Also under the awning are some extra desks if anyone would like to have one for 
your students learning area. 
 
Returning Family Registration – DEADLINE APRIL 24​th 

Priority status for class placement is given to completed packets and application            
fees returned by the April 24​th deadline. We understand that given the            
uncertainty of our economy, this may be a most difficult decision. Our School             
Board is sensitive to this and wants to help in any way they can. Please feel free                 
to contact the school if you have questions or concerns about registration. 
 


